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Feeney Commends Nomination of Goss as CIA Chief 
 
(Orlando, FL) - U.S. Rep. Tom Feeney (R-Oviedo) issued the following statement 
commending President Bush's nomination of U.S. Rep. Porter Goss as Director of the Central 
Intelligence Agency. 
 
"Porter Goss has served our country's intelligence, military and legislative branches 
during the span of his impressive career.  He is well respected by his colleagues on both 
sides of the isle and is a valiant leader on Capitol Hill.   
 
"Anyone familiar with Porter's record would agree that he is exactly what our nation 
needs during this critical time of unprecedented security threats.  Given the crucial 
nature of the CIA Director's role in the security of our nation, it is vital that the Senate 
put aside partisan politics and confirm the President's nomination of Porter Goss." 
 
Rep. Goss served in Congress for 16 years and has been the Chairman of the House 
Intelligence Committee for the past 8 years.  Goss also worked for the CIA's Directorate of 
Operations in Europe and Latin America. 
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